
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE GLEBELANDS 
PROJECT GROUP (GPG) HELD ON JULY 24 2019 
 
 
 
Attendees: Cllrs Terry Jackson, Peter Coe and Stephen Abbott 
 

 
 
 

 
The meeting was convened at the Glebelands centre in order to familiarise 
ourselves with the facilities. 
 
It was agreed that contact will be made with appropriate surveyors in order to 
obtain quotes for structural and condition survey and report. 
 
The Chairman of the directors of the Glebelands has agreed with this action. 
 
 
 
 
Date of next meeting: Sept 02 2019 10am  


